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Message from Mrs Speed 

Many thanks to all governors, staff, parents and children for their prayers and good wishes for 

my ‘speedy’ recovery. Your kindness is very much appreciated. I have had the surgery just 

before Christmas and all went extremely well. I am now waiting for some follow up treatment 

which I hope will begin in the next few weeks. My intention is to return to school as soon as I 

am given the go ahead to do so from the medics. In the meantime I know you will continue to 

give Miss Bradley and Mrs Crann your full support. Wishing you all a very Happy New Year. 

Kindest regards to all. 

 

Year 6 Winmarleigh and SATs Meeting 

There is a meeting on Tuesday 22nd January at 6pm, for the parents of Year 6 children in the 

school hall over arrangements for trip and SATs. Letters have been sent home, please return 

reply slip to school. Thank you 

 

Parent Forum 

Parent Forum has been postponed and new date is now Tuesday 26th March at 7pm. Thank 

you. 

 

Labelled Uniform 

Please can you ensure all uniform is labelled clearly as we are getting more and more lost 

property with no names on, also after PE uniform is getting confused . Thank you. 

 

Year 4 Communion 

If your child is making their communion this year at Ss Peter and Paul’s Church, please 

remember to send a photo from your child’s baptism, to be displayed in church. Your child’s 

name should be written on the reverse of the photo. Thanks 

 

Reminders 

Can parents of Year 6 children who are going to Winmarleigh please ensure the balance is paid 

by 22nd January, as there are many payments still outstanding. 

 

Foodbank 

This week the foodbank are in need of long life milk, tins of rice pudding and tinned tuna. 

Thank you. 

 

Casting for a CBBC Children’s Cooking Competition 

An opportunity to be part of a new kids TV show for CBBC called ‘Restaurant Dream Team’, 

please see flyer attached. 

 

ALL VISITORS MUST REPORT TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE AND LOG IN BEFORE 

ENTERING THE SCHOOL BUILDING AT ALL TIMES.  

School Gate Opening Times:-Main gates will be open 8.40am in the morning. Children 

should not be on school premises until then and they will open again at 3pm in the 

afternoon. Staff will need to gain access to school prior to this time but school is not open 

for children. Nursery- Wednesday - inner gate opens at 11.10am until 11.30am and 

12.25pm until 12.35pm. 

 
Telephone: 0151-9248661 

Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website:www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
 

 

Great Crosby Catholic 
Primary School  

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ 

 
  18th January 2019 

Mass Times: 

SS Peter & Pauls 

5.45pm – Sat 

10.30am – Sun 

St Helens 

9.45am – Sun 

6.30pm -  Sun 

 

 

School Nurse drop-in 

session – Thursday 

31st January at 9am 

 

 

PTA would like to 

thank you all for the 

great response to the 

January Amnesty. 

 

 

 

 

 

School Mobile 

Contact Number for 

Absence Reporting: 

07860 003244 (text 

only) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


